Minutes of the ICPM Business Meeting

Held at the DACA-13, Davos, Switzerland

July 10, 2013 at 11:45 am

Schwarzhorn Room at the Davos Convention Center

Attendees:
??

1. Introductory comments by the Secretary-General of IAMAS, Hans Volker - Hans primarily
discussed the value of multi-sponsored sessions at the IAMAS meetings, and especially the one
coming up in Prague.

2. Discussion of ICPM Statues - As few folks have seen these, it was requested and encouraged to
place these on the ICPM web site for all to check out. They will be added to the ICPM web site,
when it switches over from BAS to University of Wisconsin in the fall of 2013.

3. Membership - Everyone in attendance to the meeting was welcomed to become members of the
ICPM, and most have joined. Updated list of membership will be updated on the ICPM website once
that is updated in fall/winter of 2013.

4. ICPM Workshops - The ICPM is co-sponsoring the following upcoming workshops:

Before next IUGG:

* Southern Ocean Clouds April 2014 at U. Washington. (Tom Lachlan-Cope to be the liason on this to
Greg McFarquhar at U. Washington)

* |CDM (Dynamics) and ICPM join support for a predictability workshop in Norway in 2015. (John
Cassano to be the ICPM liason to the ICDM on this)

For next IUGG in Prauge in 2015:

* Sea Ice, Clouds, Precipitation, Aerosols, and Atmopshere (Tom Lachlan-Copy, Matthew Lazzara,
Amelie K., and Masha Tsukernik) - This topic extended into a discussion of having an actual
campaign in the Antarctic, after an initial modeling workshop to identify the main
issues/problems/questions.

* Links between the Stratosphere and Troposphere (Scott Hoskins (?) )

* Climate System Modeling (John Cassano)



Hans needs IUGG program ideas by September (?7?)

5. 1CPM Newsletter - This was discussion, but it was felt that a routine status report/e-mail to the
ICPM membership over the updated ICPM e-mail list would be ideal. Topics to have included
meeting announcements, workshops planned and even data links.

6. ICPM Logo - The ICPM does not have a logo. It is the only commission within IAMAS that does not
have one. Irina was working on some ideas, and others are welcome. Please pass along your ideas
so we can have a logo in time for the IUGG meeting in Prague in 2015.



